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Jason Desmond
Environment and Community Manager
Mt Owen/Glendell Operations
158 Hebden Road
Ravensworth NSW 2330

21/08/2020

Dear Mr Desmond,

Mt Owen Continued Operations Project (SSD-5850)
Planning Agreement

I refer to your letter dated 5 August 2020 requesting an extension of time to enter into a Planning
Agreement with Singleton Council, as required under conditions 15 and 16 of Schedule 2 of the
development consent (SSD-5850).

The Department notes Glencore is satisfied with the draft Planning Agreement which will be presented by
Singleton Council at the August 2020 Council meeting and subsequently placed on exhibition. The
Department understands that a further three-month extension has been requested to allow execution of the
agreement. Consequently, the Planning Secretary has granted the requested extension. 

Please ensure that the Planning Agreement is finalised by no later than 4 December 2020.

If you have any further enquiries in relation to this matter, please contact Joe Fittell at the details above.

Yours sincerely 

Matthew Sprott
Director
Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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